Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: glyphosate
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 

1. We would like to see the records of how much glyphosate was used in Leicester's parks and green spaces in 2021 and 2022 and where it was applied.
Answer:

The grounds maintenance team’s total use as below:
· 2021 - 385 litres.  Used as a weed control measure around furniture, lamp posts etc.
· 2022 - (up to June) 238 litres.  Used as a weed control measure around furniture, lamp posts etc.


2. We understand that the council are trialling alternatives to using glyphosate to control vegetation in parks and green spaces. We would like to know what products or methods have been trialled and what the results have been so far. 

Alternative weed control methods / products have been ongoing over the last 10 years within Parks and green spaces, with demonstrations in hot water treatment, cease treating hedge bases, spot treatment with CDA applicators rather than wet blanket spraying and mulching where practical. More recent trials have focussed on alternative products. 
As part of our research and development program, a small quantity of a non-Glyphosate weed-killer, called “Finalsan” has been purchased and is awaiting trial, results will be analysed for effectiveness in weed control. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
